
From: Roger and Lisa Pettit <  
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 5:12 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert 
Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Wayne Bairstow <  
Subject: Fwd: Support for subdivision GL-RZ 2021 (Matheson-Bairstow) 

 

Dear Planners, 

 

I wholeheartedly support the Matherson-Baistow subdivison application.  Allowing housing 

further up Bodega Beach Drive in a great step forward in eventually opening up emergency 

escape routes from Therah, Devina and beyond.  Matheson and Bairtow have demostrated good 

husbandtry in their project to Fire Smart their forest lot and are a great example for other forest 

lot owners. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Roger Pettit 

 

Galiano, BC 

 

 


